
DEVELOPMENTWeb
The Dept. of Computer Applications, under
the patronage of worthy principal Prof. (Dr.)
Huda Galzai is organizing a free-of-cost 3-
week short-term course on Web
Development for female undergraduate
students of all disciplines from 20 January
2025. 

The course aims to impart practical web
development skills with a focus on HTML,
PHP, and database connectivity, fostering
employability and aligning with the National
Education Policy (NEP) 2020, which
emphasizes skill-based education and
technological competence.

www.gcwnk.ac.in +91 9622510781

Govt. College for Women Nawakadal
Srinagar, J&K.

REGISTER NOW

 Reg. Link: https://tinyurl.com/muz2baf3

https://forms.gle/YZZBTjkT1LQeonBA9

